
Your Ref: DC/23/0735/FUL
Our Ref: SCC/CON/1967/23
Date: 26 May 2023
Enquiries to: william.manning@suffolk.gov.uk

The Planning Department
West Suffolk Council
Development Management
West Suffolk House
Western Way
Bury St Edmunds
Suffolk
IP33 3YU

For the attention of: Savannah Cobbold

Dear Savannah,

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990
CONSULTATION RETURN:

PROPOSAL: Planning application - food to go pod and associated forecourt works (following demolition of

car wash, jet wash machine and plant room)

LOCATION: Haverhill Service Station  Sturmer Road  Haverhill Suffolk

Notice is hereby given that the County Council as Minerals and Waste Authority make the following
comments:

Thank you for consulting us on the above application which is located in a minerals consultation and waste
safeguarding area as set out in the Suffolk Minerals and Waste Local Plan (July 2020). Based on the site
area of 0.19 hectares and the nature of the proposed development we have no objection.

Yours sincerely,

Billy Manning
Career Grade Planner
Planning Section
Growth, Highways & Infrastructure


